



OCTOBER NEWS FROM EDUF: Wesleyan Holiness Digital Library

Education Development United Fellowship comes alongside African leaders to fortify ministerial training throughout Africa by way of the Core Activities: Connection, Creative Academics, Funding Resources, Library Development, Project Teams, Prayer.



The most important piece of Library Development is the WHDL (Wesleyan Holiness Digital Library). This newsletter starts with screenshots of the WHDL website WHDL.org and shows snapshots (thanks to Noreen Del Rosario) of recent meetings of WHDL in Lenexa. EDUF encourages you to visit the website, browse and share with other learners. Digital, accessible educational resources are key to ministerial training across the globe. EDUF celebrates the amazing work of Nazarene librarians, IT pros and others who dreamed of WHDL, then made it happen! Key leaders of WHDL are also trustees of EDUF, Rev. Dr. Tammy Carter and Dr. Sharon Bull. Kudos to all.

Please see a screenshot below of the homepage of the WHDL website. It can be accessed in seven different languages with resources in 70 languages.

The website gives access to resources from 28 partner institutional digital libraries, i.e. repositories.

Institutional Repositories

Allegheny Wesleyan College

Ambrose University

Asia-Pacific Nazarene Theological Seminary

Archives of NTC Manchester and Great Britain (upcoming)

Eastern Nazarene College

Global Clergy Development

Global Education

Greenville University

Holiness Today

Indiana Wesleyan University

Literatura Nazarena Portuguesa

MidAmerica Nazarene University

Mount Vernon Nazarene University

Nazarene Archives

Nazarene Bible College

Nazarene Missions International

Nazarene Research Services

Nazarene Discipleship International

Nazarene Theological Seminary

Nazarene Youth International Resource Library

Northwest Nazarene University

NNU Wesley Center

Olivet Nazarene University

Pastoral Ministry Resource Center

Point Loma Nazarene University

Preacher's Magazine

Southern Africa Nazarene University

Trevecca Nazarene University





Other news in October:

- Because of the closing of Eastern Nazarene College in Quincy, MA, the library there, about 120,000 items, must be completely shut down, a gigantic task. Dr. Sharon Bull and the ENC Librarian, Amy Hwang, have organized the sorting, packing, and shipping of 12,000 items to five Nazarene campuses that were chosen by the leaders of these campuses. The ongoing task of this shutdown will extend through November.
- Dr. Mark Mann, who is Professor of Theology at Point Loma Nazarene
 University and Director of Honors Scholars Program, is investing sabbatical time
 in Africa with three of our Nazarene institutions there. Dr. Mann accepted
 nomination and was elected to be a new trustee to the board of EDUF.
- Dr. Margaret Scott, EDUF President, initiated Zoom meetings with a new EDUF committee. Named by Dr. Gabriel Benjiman, the committee is the G.R.A.N.T.eam (Grant Researching Africa Nazarene Team). This initiative is a result of another set of recent meetings of Nazarene GrantPros, hosted and sponsored by Global Education and Clergy Development.

EDUF thanks you for reading, praying, and supporting the mission of "Fortifying Ministerial Education Throughout Africa".

View email in browser

Education Development United Fellowship - 1016 - 4th Ave SW - Puyallup, WA 98371 - USA

update your preferences or unsubscribe

